
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to Noah’s Ark after the Summer holi-
day! We are all looking forward to getting to know 
new families and welcoming back returning families 
after the summer break. If you have any questions or 
concerns please do speak to your child’s Key Person 
or another member of staff.  

 

The first week back has been spent getting the new 
children settled and familiar with the timings and 
routines at Preschool. We have had lots of warm 
sunshine so the children have enjoyed using the outside space.  

 

It would be lovely if you could support your child to recognise their name on the magnetic 
wall in the corridor and put it on either the Yellow or Orange room board when they first arrive 
at Preschool. This helps us to see who has arrived and also helps your child begin to recog-
nise the letters in their names. The younger children 
have an animal on their labels to help them to pick 
theirs out. Once your child has found their name, they 
can hang their coat and bag up on their peg in the 
Yellow or Orange room.  

 

Noah’s Ark is a NUT FREE preschool so please do 
not include any products containing nuts in your 
child’s lunchbox. Please could you also slice grapes 
and cherry tomatoes in half to avoid the risk of chok-
ing.  

 

Hope you have a lovely weekend in the sunshine,  

 

The Noah’s Ark Team. 
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